
 

 

Friday 1st February 2019 

KS1 Maths Workshop 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

You are invited to attend a Maths workshop on Thursday 14th February at 3:30pm.   

 

I would like to use this workshop as an opportunity to explain how we are developing 

our teaching of Maths at Bonneville. It will be a chance to see what we do in class, as 

well as getting some tips on how you can help embed Maths learning at home. 

 

I look forward to seeing as many parents as possible. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Miss Henderson 

Maths lead, Year 2 class teacher 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Name: ____________________________________ Class: ____________ 

 

I am/am not able to attend the KS1 Maths workshop. 

 

Signed: __________________________ Date: ______________________ 

                    

                           

                        Please return to your child’s class teacher. 
 


